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Dear Families 

 

We are very much looking forward to welcoming 

parents and carers into school on Monday for 

Parents’ Evening. This event will be a wonderful 

opportunity to celebrate the progress your child 

has made this year and will link to their summer 

report. 

 

We bid a very fond farewell to two members of the 

office team. Dawn and Rosie are leaving us (after 

12 and 3 years respectively) for new adventures; 

we wish them every success in their new roles. 

 

Students from KS3 visited Midsummer Fair this 

week. On arrival they were welcomed by Mark 

Ashton, the Mayor of Cambridge and helpers from 

the Cambridge Rotary Club. 

 
 

A section of the fair was open to our students who 

thoroughly enjoyed the bumper cars, the waltzer 

and various roundabouts.  

 

A very big thank you to Midsummer Fair, the 

Mayor and the Cambridge Rotary Club for this 

fabulous experience.  

 

 
 

NCS 

Last week some of our Sixth Form students went 

to Kingswood, Norfolk for their week long NCS 

residential.   

 

 

We are so proud of the students and all that they 

achieved, in the words of NCS, they were EPIC! 

 

Castle School 

Cambridge 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

lChurchill Class News 

In Churchill this year, we have really enjoyed 

studying some well known English Literature texts 

as part of our formal learning. This has included 'Of 

Mice and Men' by John Steinbeck and 'Animal 

Farm' by George Orwell.  

This term we have studied 'Macbeth' by William 

Shakespeare. We really enjoyed reading the story 

in class and learning about Scottish history!  

Castle Drumming Group News 

On Thursday, the school drumming group went to 

Cambridgeshire County Day. The drummers were 

absolutely amazing when they performed on the 

stage; they all did themselves and the school 

proud. The audience danced to their rhythms and 

the band received a huge applause, especially 

when two of our drummers did a fabulous dance 

break. 

 
The group also had the chance to dress up as 

firefighters and the police! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Best wishes  

 

Anne Haberfield  

Acting Headteacher 


